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        Coming Soon 
Stage 3 camp    20-22 September 

100% Attendance Assembly  22 September 

Last day of Term 3   22 September 

First day of Term 4   9 October  

 

 

Good afternoon East Hills Community,  

 

On behalf of our learning community, I'd like to 

thank Mrs Kate  Findlay for her dedication to 

the learning  outcomes of students, her 

commitment to  supporting staff through her 

leadership and her  passion to strive for 

professional excellence. I  know how much we 

will all  miss her  positive  energy  and thank 

her for the impact  she has  had on our  

beautiful  school. We   wish  her well  as  she 

begins the journey  into  motherhood and   

look forward to her return.  

 

Stage 3 students are preparing to leave on 

their camp next week. The 3 days at 'The 

great Aussie bush camp' are filled with 

learning experiences and fun that is sure to 

develop at the very least their independence, 

resilience and gross motor skills. The 

background knowledge gained will assist them 

for many years to come. Many thanks to Mrs 

Beynon and Mrs McCann for taking the time 

away from your own families to support this 

valuable experience for our students.  

 

Please make a note that students begin back 

at school for term 4 on Monday the 9 October.  

 

I will be on leave from the 9th to the 19th 

October. The leadership team will be available 

for the 9 school days I'm away to assist the 

community and lead learning. I wish you all a 

safe and happy holiday.  

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Donna Casey 

MULTI SPORT:   

STRETCH AND WELLBEING  

Parents and carers are invited to observe their 

child’s Stretch and Wellbeing lesson, held on 

Tuesday 19 September 2017 under our 

School Cola.   See below for your students 

class session times: 

Session 1, 12:20pm - 1:10pm 

Stonehenge, Gallipoli, Kokoda and Ningaloo 

Session 2, 2:10pm – 3:00pm  

Pisa, Yosemite, Machu Picchu, Acropolis, 

Pyramids and Grand Bazaar 

Please come along and see what your 

children have learnt this term during their Multi 

Sport lessons. 

15 September 2017                           Term 3 

Week 9 

 

 

Kids love rewards 
Praise healthy habits. This 
may be snacking on fruit, 
drinking water and being 
active. Use treats like 
stickers, special games and 
outings, hugs and praise. 
Avoid using food as a 
reward. 

 

East Hills Public School 
`working together for our children’s future` 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

Lucas Road East Hills NSW 2213 

Ph: 9773 8468   Fax: 9792 3948 

Easthills-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.easthills-p.school.nsw.edu.au 

mailto:Easthills-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


[Type text] Page 2 
 

SPELLING BEE REGIONAL FINAL 

Congratulations to Bettina Nguyen, Andrea 

Calibuso and Khidash Naqvi for their 

tremendous efforts during the Regional 

Spelling Bee final. You did an amazing job 

and should be proud of your achievements. A 

special mention to Bettina, who reached the 

4th round out of 7 in her junior spelling 

competition. Well done to all of you! 

 

MIXED AFL 

Season 3 of non-competitive Mixed AFL has 
commenced week 7 of Term 3. 

Both our Senior and Junior Mixed AFL Teams 

participated in the games versing Tower 

Street P.S and Padstow Heights P.S. 

Both teams represented East Hills Public 

School with pride and did exceptionally well 

winning both games. We look forward to the 

rest of this season.  

 

GIRLS TOUCH FOOTBALL 

The Girls Touch team have played 2 games 

so far in Season 3 of PSSA. Although we 

have not won a game yet, the girls have 

improved and are working much better as a 

team. The Juniors, many of them having 

never played touch football, are beginning to 

understand the rules and share the ball 

around to give equal turns. The Seniors 

benefited from having reserves last week and 

Alex managed to cross for our first try of the 

season. 

Player of the Week - Junior - Mya and Senior - 

Marie 

Great job girls! 

K-2 SPORT 

Our K-2 students are having such a fantastic 

time during school sport. They are displaying 

incredible sportsmanship skills and are 

building upon their fundamental movement 

skills through a variety of games during sport. 

Well done to our four award winners and our 

winning team the Possums. 

 

             WEEK 8 Award Winners 
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P&C NEWS 
Thank you for all your 5 cent coins for our 5-

cent fundraiser! The competition closes today 

15 September. The winning class will be 

provided a class party in the last week of term. 

We currently have a vacancy in the Executive 

Committee, if you are interested in joining our 

team as Secretary please either email us at 

easthillspandc@gmail.com and/or come along 

to our meeting next week. 

Duties for the secretary include 

 Being able to attend both day and 
evening meetings 

 Maintain attendance register and 
register of members 

 Prepare agenda and all relevant 
documentation for each meeting 

 Record the minutes from each meeting 
and distribute to all P&C members 
 

Dates for the diary 

 5Cent Fundraiser – Closes Friday 15 
September 

 P&C General Meeting - Monday 23 
October 5:30pm 

 Disco – Monday 30 October 
Halloween Disco 

 P&C General Meeting – Monday 
 27 November 9:15am 

 Carols on the Green – Friday 1 
December  

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

Friday 22 September @ 11.20 we will hold 

our 100% attendance assembly under the 

cola.  Please join us in our final assembly of 

the term. 

 

The following children will receive an 

Award for Excellence at next Friday’s 

assembly: 

 

Charlise Brown 

James Loukatis 

 

The following children will receive a 

Principal Award at next Friday’s 

assembly: 

 

Ryan Abu-Taleb 

Chyanne Brown 

Brayden Hunt 

Haylee O’Meley 

 

The following children will receive 

Certificates for participating in the 

UNSW Writing competition: 

 

Jessica Owen   Credit 
 
Quynh Ho   Participation 
 

The following children will receive 

Certificates for participating in the 

UNSW Science competition: 

 

Izabella Ross   Credit 
Skye Ferrer   Merit 
Amy Trinh   Merit 
 
Jessica Owen   Participation 
 

The following children will receive 

Certificates for participating in the 

UNSW Digital Technologies 

competition: 

 

Izabella Ross   Participation 
 

The following children will receive 

Certificates for participating in the 

UNSW Spelling competition: 

 

Husyan Etri   Credit 
Bettina  Nguyen  Credit 
Amy Trinh   Credit 
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Jessica Owen   Merit 
 
Quynh Ho   Participation 
 

The following children will receive 

Certificates for participating in the 

UNSW English competition: 

 

Amy Trinh   Distinction 
 
Shin-Shae Boweslyon  Credit 
 
Sky Ferrer   Participation 
Izabella Ross   Participation 
Jayden Hang   Participation 
Quynh Ho   Participation 
Jessica Owen   Participation 

 

 

The following children will receive a 

Silver Dollarmite Certificate: 

 

Ayse Aslan 
Ella Bargache 
Jemma Earl 
Lauren Earl 
Emily Ross 
Izabella Ross 
 

The following children will receive a 

Bronze Dollarmite Certificate: 

 

Chantelle Dempster 
Ewan Johnston 
Drake Doherty 

Kaylah McMahon 

Madison Mudditt 

Ali Tabbah 

 

The following children will receive a 

Dollarmite Redemption Gift: 

 

Ayse Aslan 

Ella Bargache 

Taylan Bozat 

Jemma Earl 

Lauren Earl 

Emily Ross 

Izabella Ross 

Ali Tabbah 
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